
                          

 

 

September 30, 2020 

 

Ms. Neha Hoskins 

Board Clerk II 

Napa County Clerk Office 

 

 

Dear Neha: 

As Chair of the Napa Commission on Aging I respectfully recommend the Board of Supervisors 
appoint Mr. Stanley Jones to our Commission. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary G. Palmer   

 

 
 

 


